Sent: 21 April 201 :

To: Diver, John
Subject: Fwd: Planning application 2017/1755/P 51 Fairfax Road, NW6
Dear Mr Driver,

Further to my email below I have still been unable to access the comments section of this planning
application so via this email T would like to register the following comments and object to the Council
allowing this discharge of conditions:

The conditions imposed upon them have not been met as per some examples below:

the restaurant continues to operate beyond 9pm with staff and customers in situ on many days. On some
evening the restaurant was occupied well into midnight.

The flue makes an intermittent noise and should be monitored by Camden Council themselves and not be
relied upon by customer readings.

The window at the rear has not been double-glazed as imposed by the council.

The rear door and windows are supposed to be kept shut but often they are left open with staff sitting
outside chatting and smoking.

Their refuse collection is made much earlier than the 8am imposed by the council

The restaurant clearly is not adhering to the council conditions and so you should reject this and make your
own investigations and continue to monitor them as clearly they cannot be trusted to comply.

Kind regards

Varsha Shah

Begin forwarded message:

From: Varsha Edeis
Date: 9 April 2017 at 19:35:16 GMT+9
To:
Subject: Planning application 2017/1755/P 51 Fairfax Road, NWé

Dear Mr Diver,

| tried to respond to the above application but unfortunately the 'Add Comments Here' link
does not work and takes me to a dead page so could you please ask the administrators to
look into that so that residents have a chance to comment. Also bearing this in mind
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and the fact that we are into the Easter period could | please ask you for an extension to
the deadline by at least one week as many residents are probably away.

Kind regards

Varsha Shah




